
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

August 12, 2021 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE         

Contact:  Speaker Robin Vos 

(608) 266-3387 

 

 Census Data has Finally Been Released 
      

Madison…Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement now that the 

census data has been released.   

 

“I’m glad the Biden Administration has finally gotten the data to us after dragging their feet for 

months. Soon we will begin the robust map drawing process and I’m confident we will draw a 

map that the governor will sign. 

 

“Today, the legislature announced a website for the public to participate in the map drawing 

process. Any Wisconsin resident can submit a statewide map, regional plan, or community of 

interest to the legislature. Submission dates are September 1, 2021 to October 15, 2021.” 

 

Visit drawyourdistrictwisconsin.com 
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https://drawyourdistrict.legis.wisconsin.gov/
https://drawyourdistrict.legis.wisconsin.gov/

